JP INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL
GREATER NOIDA
SESSION -2022- 23

Date - 20.10.22
Circular No. -JPIS§/22/078

‘May the divine light lead you onto the road of growth and prosperity’

Dear Parents,

Kindly note that the school will remain closed for Diwali from 22nd0Oct 2022 to
27100ct 2022 for all the grades. The school reopens on 28th Oct 2022 i.e.;
Friday.

JPIS Family wishes you a very happy and prosperous Diwali.

Stay safel Stay blessed!

Regards
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